
 

 

CHICAGO TITLE CONNECTION 

is now on a Secure Server 

 
To better protect us and our users we have loaded our website on a Secure Server. This change protects 

information accessed or submitted on the website from being interfered by a third party trying to hack or phish 

sensitive or personal information. We hope this adds a sense of trust while visiting our website and enhances 

your experience. Try it out now: https://www.chicagotitleconnection.com  

Please note that if you have any Bookmarks or Favorites for our site the URL will need to be updated to include 

“https” at the beginning of the saved link. Also please be aware that we do provide links to other company’s 

websites so when clicking a link to another website it is their responsibility to secure their site.  

You will now see https in the web address and also a lock icon in your browser to show it is on the secure server.  

 

 

 

https://www.chicagotitleconnection.com/

